Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Regjon -Centesl Luzon DehED
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BULACAN piraarwesa o cocarion

Capitol Compound, City of Malolos

August 22, 2017

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Central School Principals
Public Secondary School Principals

All concerned are advised to attend the invitation from GSIS Bulacan Branch for a
Consultative Meeting with Public Sector Union (PSU) Leaders on August 25, 2017 from

8:00 am to 12:00 noon at G5IS Bulacan Branch Office - The Cabanas, Mc Arthur Hi-way,
Longos, Malolos City, Bulacan.

Your attendance is highly expected.
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ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph. D., CESO Vw]
Schools Division Superintendent
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j’ Bulldaing up lor Ultimate Learner's Advancement thru Capable and Active Nurturing




G S I Government Service Insurance System

Bulacan Branch Office
Malolos City, 3000 Bulacan

August 10, 2017

MR. ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph.D, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

Dep Ed Division of Bulacan

Capitol Compound, Malolos City 3000 Bulacan

Thru: MS. CECILIA E. VALDERAMA
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent - Elementary

MS. MINA GRACIA L. ACOSTA
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent - Secondary

Dear Sir,
Greetings!

In our desire to further reach out to our members, the GSIS Bulacan Branch will
hold a "Consultation Meeting with Public Sector Union (PSU) Leaders” on August
25, 2017 from 8:00 am to 12:00 noon at GSIS Bulacan Branch Office - The Cabanas,
Km. 44-45, McArthur Hi-way, Longos, Malolos City, Bulacan.

To make the occasion successful, we are honored and privileged to invite one (1)
representative from each High School and Elementary District in your office.
May we request to kindly confirm their attendance by contacting Ms. Ann Marie A.
Espiritu at telephone no. 044-7920611. You can also visit our branch office or
email us at amaespiritu@gsis.gov.ph / wbpanangui@gsis.gov.ph indicating the
name, position and the name of the school or district on or before August 18, 2017.

Thank you very much and our warmest regards.

Very truly yours,
L MAE
Man

Mailing Address: The Cabanas, Km. 44-45, McArthur Highway, Longos,
Telephone Numbers: Landline PLDT 7920611, Manila. Line (02)8590213




